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    LWS “Louise Hansen Tribute”  

It is with great sadness that we commemorate the 

passing of Louise Hansen, a beloved artist, a friend 

and the President of Louisiana Watercolor Society 

(LWS).  Louise suffered a devastating stroke follow-

ing an LWS Board Meeting on February 4th and suc-

cumbed two weeks later on February 18, 2022.  She is 

remembered fondly by the art community who knew 

her far and wide. LWS welcomes this honor to memo-

rialize and celebrate her life through this tribute with 

some of her artwork and comments from LWS Board 

Members. May Louise Rest In Peace!  

          Memorial Celebrating the Life of Louise Hansen  - May 26, 1942  -  Feb 18, 2022  

Louise is survived by her son Carsten Hansen, her daughter Tasha Kelley and granddaughter Samantha Kel-
ley. Louise loved painting, traveling, and socializing over a game of billiards-pool. Her warm smile and conta-
gious laughter will be missed by all. Join her family on March 12, 2022 at 1:00 pm at Riverbend Baptist 
Church, 25837 Kendalwood Rd,  Baton Rouge, Louisiana, 70817.  



Tribute Comments from LWS to our President 

 

 

     Sounds like Louise !  Things worth sharing!  She either wrote  it or we  heard her say it! 

 I'm taking a break. I have to go teach a lesson on perspective. It's a good thing too, because I am about to 

take an axe to everything in my house that is computer related. On top of all the regular computer 

aggravation, my internet connection blinked while I was in the middle of something. 

 I want to share a quote that a very wise person told me years ago. When you are dealing with jerks, there is 

nothing you can say or do that will make them any more or less miserable than they already are. 

 Sometimes problems correct themselves, the trick is knowing how long you can ignore them to give them a 

chance. Not easy!  

 Looks like everything was taken care of after I retired last night. That’s what I like to see!  

 It's a crazy world out there! 

Kathy and I picked her up 

on the day of the board 

meeting. On the way she 

told us how good she felt 

which now gives me comfort. 

We had a great lunch and 

conversation that day. I’m 

happy she pursued her pas-

sion, watercolor, and that 

she was able to do what she 

loved. Tracy Hebert  

I remember our first meet-

ing when she joined LWS, 

and her enthusiasm and I 

knew she’d be a great ad-

dition to the board. She 

proved to be wonderful, not 

only artistically but as a 

warm and friendly person 

and always willing to help. 

Karen Stakelum. 


